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I'm happy to pass along some information to you. The executive committee of 
the Wesleyan Theological Society met in April at the CHA meeting in Lexington, Ky. 

One of the things that we did was to name you for the Lifetime Achievement 
Award to be presented at our November 1997 meeting. I wish I could take credit for 
bringing this well-deserved award to you, but actually it was Bill Kostlevy of Asbury who 
made the nomination. 

I have asked Rob Staples to make the presentation to you in our behalf at our 
WTS meeting at Mount Vernon Nazarene College November 7-8, 1997. I do hope that 
you can plan to attend and receive this recognition from the Society. 

Dr. Doug Strong, vice president and program chairman, may also be in touch 
with you soon about preaching in the worship service that is planned for the WTS 
conferees. 

May you be among the blessed ones who, nerved by God, set out on pilgrimage 
and find fountains of living wo_ter in every thirsty valley. 
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Everyb~, 

~~Tr:;r 
President 
Wesleyan Theological Society 

P.S. I understand that the Society will pay your travel , lodging, and food expenses for 
this trip. 
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